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Home Learning 

 
The most popular story recently is 
Fox’s Sock’s and Kippers Toy Box. 

 
Please share a story each night 
with a grown up or older sibling 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Please can I start by reminding you to make sure your child has wet wipes 
in their bag if they are in nappies/pullups. And please can all items like bags 
and bottles be labelled with your child’s name.  
 
This week we have continued the Easter theme looking at things that hatch 
from eggs as the children loved this. Also we have been talking about new 
life that we see in spring time on farms. We have looked at baby animals 
like lambs, bunnies, and ducklings.  
 
We have been using a pom-pom reward system the last two weeks, where 
we catch the children being good and they can pop a pom-pom in the jar 
and at then end of the session we count them up. Today was a record 24 
pompoms! This is working well as the children feel happy they have been 
noticed for making the right choices and not just when they haven’t.  
 
The sound of the week is ‘r’ and the oral blending continues. Also to help 
the understanding of sounds we have been using nonsense rhymes, so if 
your child calls you mummy lummy or such like you know why!  
Any questions please feel free to ask any of the team. 
 
Miss Cole  
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I am Proud award  
 

Little Cubs – Bonnie for becoming more 
confident with here peers. 
 
Little Chameleons- Marlo for eating all his 
school dinner.  
 

 

 
 

 

Important 
 

If your child will not be able to attend nursery, 
please inform school on the first day of their 

absence on 01803 293040. 

 


